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Jeanann Dawson

From: THERMO DIRECT <homeprojects@thermodirectinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 4:13 PM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: Fwd: 1014 Piney grove

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
 
Hi, 
 
Per our conversation, you asked that I send an email to update the permit as to what we will be doing 
 
For the mechanical permit that was pulled under Thermo Direct, we will be doing the following: 

 Installing a 3 ton air conditioner with a gas furnace foor the first floor of the home that will support the 
1st floor of the home and the additions being done. 

 Installing duct work for the downstairs area of the home, and the additions being done. 
 Installing a 2 head mini split ductless system for the upstairs area of the home 
 Placing and venting out the exhaust fans in the bath rooms (WE WILL NOT BE DOING THE 

WIRING) 

For the electrical permit that was pulled under Thermo Direct the followinbg work will be completed: 

 Electrical wiring of the 3 ton AC and gas furnace 
 Electrical wiring of the mini spit systems being installed 
 NO WIRING OF THE EXHAUST FANS WILL BE DONE PER THE AGREEMENT WITH THE 

HOMEOWNER, she will have someone else doing this. 

Please contact me at (919) 771-2665, if you have any questions. 
 
-- 
Best Regards, 
 
Landice Ruffin 
Project Coordinator  
Thermo Direct Heating and Cooling 
 
4901 Trademark Drive 
Raleigh, NC 27610 
P: 919-662-4112 
www.thermodirectinc.com 
"Your Home Comfort Doctors" 
 
 
On Wed, Dec 28, 2022 at 3:09 PM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org> wrote: 
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Sincerely, 

  

Jennifer S. Bethune 

Senior Central Permitting Technician  

420 McKinney Pkwy  

PO Box 65 

Lillington NC 27546 

Direct: 910-814-6433 

Main: 910-893-7525 

**Note our physical location has changed** 

  

From: THERMO DIRECT [mailto:homeprojects@thermodirectinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 4:39 PM 
To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org> 
Subject: 1014 Piney grove 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Hi  

  

Please see the attachment below.  


